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Mission of Primrose Lane Elementary School

The teachers, families and staff of Primrose Lane Elementary School work cooperatively towards ensuring the  academic success of every child. We encourage each child to reach his/her highest potential in a safe environment. We challenge all students to become independent, creative, and critical thinkers.

23107  Primrose Lane

Pleasantville, CA.  91001
(818)  555-1212

 Conference Time!
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P

arent/teacher conferences will take place the week of November 15th.  Please keep the appointment that will be made for you—or make arrangements for rescheduling.  This is the perfect opportunity for you to talk with your child’s teacher and gain some insight about your child’s classroom performance.  When we work together, we can help all Primrose Lane students excel!

5th Grade Potluck:  

A Tasty Success!

T

he annual 5th grade potluck dinner was held in the auditorium

on Wednesday, October 27th.  This event brings families together for good conversation and good food!  Thank you to Roberta Quimby and Beth Lee for organizing the event, and thank you to all who stayed after to help with clean up!  

We all had a wonderful evening!
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School Site Council

     Members of our school community met on October 20th to form the 2004-2005 School Site Council.  Thank you to continuing parent members Mrs. Esme Schlecht, Mr. William Peare, Mrs. Doris Knight and staff members Mrs. Lisa Korbel and Mrs. Renee Worthington for your continued dedication and support!

     School Site Council monitors school programs, budgets, and funding concerns.  Meetings will take place throughout the year.  Parents are welcome to attend all meetings!
Dates to Remember
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· PTA Book Fair, Mon–Fri Nov. 1-5 afterschool

· Veterans’ Day Holiday Thursday, Nov. 11

· Conferences, Nov. 15-19

· Minimum Day Schedule Nov. 15-19  Dismissal Gr. 1-5 at 1:20

· Free Dress & Photo Make Up Day, Fri. Nov. 19

· Thanksgiving Holiday Thur & Fri, Nov. 25-26

Power Reading Builds Skills!
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  N

early one hundred students are registered to attend the next session of Power Reading classes, to be held after school on Tuesday and Wednesday in December.  Designed to fit the individual needs of each child and build up skills that are weak, our Power Reading classes supplement skills learned in the classroom.  We are confident that we will see our students become better readers after attending the December session.  We still have a limited number of spaces available.  Please come to the office for an application.  Watch for information about the next session, to begin late January.



Fundraising Made Easy

Please take a few minutes to:

· Register Primrose Lane Elementary to your Target credit card 

· Check out www.schoolpop.com and shop from this site for school credit

· Mention Primrose Lane when you make a purchase at Office Depot, and 5% of your purchase goes to our school

· Cut off specially marked “Box Tops for Education” and bring them into the main office.
· Register your Vons and Macys cards with eScrip at www.eScrip.com 

